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William Stimson Public School
Upgrade completed

Thank you for your patience during construction, we are thrilled to deliver this project for 
your school community and hope you enjoy your new spaces.

The William Stimson Public School upgrade has now been completed.  
We have delivered:

A new building with
12 flexible learning spaces

Refurbishment and extension to 
the administration building

A new learning building with
4 teaching spaces

An upgrade of landscaping 
and sports court
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� William Stimson Public School upgrade

Construction completed

The William Stimson Public School upgrade has now been 
completed. We have delivered a new learning building 
with 12 new permanent teaching spaces, a refurbishment 
and extension to the administration building, another new 
learning building with 4 new teaching spaces, an upgrade 
to landscaping and a refurbished sports court.

The new facilities are now ready for students and staff to use.

Thank you

We would like to thank you for your patience as we have 
delivered this upgrade to the school.

Your support and cooperation has made it possible for us 
to deliver these new facilities for the students and staff of 
William Stimson Public School.

For more information about this project contact 
School Infrastructure NSW:

Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

�

For information about school activities and operations, 
contact the school directly:

Principal (Relieving): Melissa Vallorani

Website: wilstimson-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Email: wilstimson-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 02 9604 3822

Contact us
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